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January 6,2023

Dear Sean and Sonya Richmond,

On behalf of the East Coast Trail Association we wish to congratulate you on your
incredible accomplishment of walking the Trans Canada Trail from Cape Spear,
Newfoundland & Labrador to Victoria, British Columbia.

Your dedication to trek the longest trail in the world, and to promote inclusion in the
outdoors and inspire the next generation of youth to explore Canada on our beautiful
pathways along the way is extremely admirable.

We wish you the best of luck as you continue your trek north, and hope to see you back in
Newfoundland & Labrador, and on the East Coast Trail again soon.

Best wishes and congratulations.

PW
Julia Penney v

Business Manager
East Coast Trail Association
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